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January 7, 1999 

Division of Administration 
PSC, State of Florida 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Dear Sirs: 

DATE 

RE: Docket # PSC-99-1336-TC 

This payment is being submitted on behalf of Northstar Telecommunications, Inc. The enclosed 
amount of $200 is being submitted as a settlement offer on the recommendation of staff to the 
Florida Public Service Commission on December 21, 1999 to resolve the apparent violation of 
Rule 25-4.0161 and Rule 25-24.520. 

I appreciate your time and effort in assisting us with this matter 




